
Sherburn High School: Student Survey March 2023 - Executive Action Plan

What we already knew - previously confirmed findings Actions already underway

● Students overwhelmingly feel safe at school
● Students want more support managing stress and low mood
● Students want a wider range of extra curricular activities, clubs and

opportunities for trips and visits.

● Feedback assemblies have already happened to update students on
actions and next steps from the survey.

● Resources have been shared for each year group to signpost DSL and
Deputy DSL’s as well as other staff they can go to for support.

● Draft of our Mental Health Policy is underway in conjunction with the
STAR MAT Wellbeing policy.

● Staff have been briefed on a consistent approach to students who
approach them about low mood or stress - centred around the 5 ways to
wellbeing.

● Relaunch of student leadership with more regular meetings to ensure
students feel valued and listened to.

New Learnings - points for consideration New Actions

● Some students feel like they don’t know which adult to talk to in
school about their worries.

● Some students don’t feel their opinion is valued in school.
● Teacher expectations in relation to behaviour can vary
● Students don’t know what it means to be part of the STAR MAT.

● A redesign of the behaviour system to ensure consistency across the
staff body.

● Increased opportunities for student voice from non student leaders
● A relaunch of extra-curricular lunchtime clubs on a termly rota so a

wider range of staff can be involved
● Consultation around introducing shorts as part of our summer uniform

policy


